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Ed McCombs 

Biography 

 

 

Ed McCombs, former General Manager of the Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 
passed away on June 28, 2024.  He was 90 years old.  

Mr. McCombs served as the General Manager for the Las Virgenes Municipal Water 
District from 1986 – 1992. 

Mr. McCombs was instrumental at the District and oversaw the implementation of many 
significant capital improvement projects during his tenure at the District. These included 
multiple expansion projects at the Tapia Water Reclamation Facility, design and 
construction of the Westlake Treatment Facility as well as early planning and design of 
the Rancho Composting Facility. 

Ed McCombs also served as City Manager for the City of Ventura from 1970 – 1981, 
and as Commissioner for the Ventura Port District from 2002 – 2012. 

 

 

 

 

 


